



27th February 2024

**Dear Parent Carer** 

Between Monday 4<sup>th</sup> March and Friday 15<sup>th</sup> March, students will be completing Spring term assessments in all of their subjects.

Year 11 and Year 10's will be sitting their assessments as 'mock' GCSE's and KS3 students will be completing their assessments in class during lesson time.

All student's will practice working in exam conditions, year 11's will be primarily in the hall, year 10's in their classrooms or other exam rooms, all at the same time.

We recognise that for many students these conditions can be intimidating and unsettling. All assessments are therefore supervised by student's own familiar teachers and support staff.

Students can revise using the school's SENECA online learning platform, further information about this is on our website. If your child doesn't know their login details, please contact the school office.

The results of these assessments will form one of the pieces of evidence which will be used to compete student's reports.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01905 763580.

Yours sincerely

Ian Enwright

**Executive Headteacher** 

